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Today the State Department submitted to Congress the fifth annual report on
the U.S. government’s actions to implement the Act. As part of this report,
the State Department, in consultation with the Treasury Department, submitted
to Congress the list of individuals who have been determined, based on
credible information, to meet the criteria described in that Act.

The Act provides for the designation of individuals determined to have been
involved in the criminal conspiracy uncovered by Sergei Magnitsky, a Russian
lawyer who suffered abuse and died in a Moscow prison on November 16, 2009,
after a year in pre-trial detention following his revelation of a large tax
fraud scheme perpetrated by Russian officials. The Act further provides for
the designation of individuals determined to be responsible for Magnitsky’s
detention, abuse, and death, those who profited from Magnitsky’s detention,
abuse, and death, and those who helped cover up the legal liability for it.
Finally, the Act also provides for the designation of individuals responsible
for extrajudicial killings, torture, or other gross violations of
internationally recognized human rights against individuals seeking to expose
illegal activity by Russian officials or individuals attempting to exercise,
defend, or promote their internationally recognized human rights and freedoms
in the Russian Federation.

The list now comprises 49 names.

Under the terms of the statute, individuals on this list are ineligible to
receive visas and to be admitted to the United States. These individuals have
also been added to the Treasury Department Office of Foreign Assets Control’s
List of Specially Designated Nationals and Blocked Persons (“SDN List”). As a
result, all assets of these individuals that are subject to U.S. jurisdiction
or in the control of U.S. persons are blocked, and U.S. persons are generally
prohibited from engaging in transactions with these individuals.
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The names may be found at the following link:

https://www.treasury.gov/resource-center/sanctions/OFAC-Enforcement/Pages/201
71220_33.aspx

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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